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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 10:25 AM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Zachary Shepherd
Subject: CMO BLAST:  No Cardiology Coverage at Upstate Community Hospital

Importance: High

Sent on behalf of Dr. Zachary Shepherd, Interim Associate Chief Medical Officer, Upstate Community Hospital… 
 
Please be advised that there will be no cardiology coverage at Upstate Community Hospital for the remainder of this 
week through Friday, May 31, but returning on Saturday, June 1. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 
 
Best, 
Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, Norton College of Medicine 
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